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Message from Deputy Director of Housin

Estate Management
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As far as estate management and maintenance works are concerned, the Hong Kong Housing Authority requires
all service providers to draw up and implement safety plans. With a view to further enhancing safety performance,
it is deemed necessary to reinforce the safety culture among their staff at all levels. The launch of the “Safety
Climate Index Survey” will offer an opportunity for the management of the contractors to focus on the work safety
of their frontline workers, and provide guiding indicators to steer further improvements in safety management.

The HA has joined hands with the OSHC to introduce the “Safe and Healthy Estate Accreditation Scheme”. By
setting up clear requirements for compliance with occupational safety and health standards, the Scheme aims to
systemize estate management practices, improve estate safety measures, enhance work efficiency and ultimately
provide a safer and more healthy estate environment. It will not only create an ideal living space for residents, but
also provide a safe workplace for the staff of our stakeholders, thereby achieving an all-win situation for the
management companies, their employees as well as the residents.

This is the second year the HA has joined hands with the OSHC to organise the event. Building on the success of
last year, this forum will again serve as an effective platform to facilitate in-depth discussion and continuous
experience sharing on safety management in property management and maintenance.




